
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The homopolymer polyethylene, as supplied by us, is lawful for use in nonalcoholic, 

noncooking food contact applications included in existing food additive regulations with 

respect to food packaging materials published by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 

at CFR 177.1520(C) (2.1). This material will withstand temperatures up to 150 degrees 

Fahrenheit. 

 

You must make your own determination that your use of our product is safe, lawful, and 

technically suitable in your intended applications. Because of possible changes in the law 

and regulations, as well as possible changes in the products, we cannot guarantee that the 

status of this product will remain unchanged. We, therefore, recommend that customers 

continuing to use this product verify its status no less frequently than two years from the 

date of this communication. 

 

Our bags do not contain latex or plasticizers. 

 

No animal components are used in the manufacture of our bags. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Clay Young 

Operations Manager 

RD Plastics 

Nashville, TN 

P.O. Box 111300 
Nashville, TN  37222 
 
(800) 795-7007 
(615) 781-0007 

(615) 781-2828 fax 


